

Colorado Chapter Soil and Water Conservation Society

Executive Council Teleconference Minutes March 17, 2015

Members of the Executive Council and Committee Chairpersons Present:

Barbara Gohlke – Secretary Treasurer
Rich Rhoades – President

Aaron Reynolds – East Slope Director
Kristi Gay – Membership & Webmaster

Sherri Brandt – Director at Large, Newsletter Editor

Donald Valdez – President Elect Kyle Franz- Past President

Beth Fortman – Awards Chair

Members of the Executive Council and Committee Chairpersons Absent:

Cathy Dix – West Slope Director

Colorado Chapter Members and other guests present:

Mike Collins

Call to Order

The meeting was called to order at 9:04 AM by Rich Rhoades.

Business

Minutes from February were reviewed; Barb moved to accept the current minutes and treasurer's report as presented Second by Donald. Motion Carried. Barb reviewed the Treasurer's report. Motion by Kyle Franz to approve, second by Barb. Motion Carried.

Discussions surrounding awards, the international meeting and the chapter's grant program occurred. The board asked Mike Collins to bring up the idea of a "retired" membership rate. He reminded the board that a chapter delegate needs to be selected.

Sherri reviewed requested articles for the newsletter. Next teleconference will be April 22.

Meeting adjourned at 9:23AM

Respectfully Submitted, Barbara Gohlke Secretary/Treasurer

5212 Stetson Meadows Dr Ph: 719-473-7104 Ext. 107 Colorado Springs, CO 80922 Fax: call